
 
 

Year 1&2 Homework 
 

Parent 
Parents are encouraged to read the Highvale Primary School Homework Policy located under policies on our 
school website https://highvaleps.vic.edu.au/parent-information/ . 
 
WHEN: Homework will be set each Monday and will be due for completion on the following Friday, allowing 4 
school evenings for completion.   
TIME: Maximum of 25 minutes of homework per day.  Homework tasks will not be assigned over the 
weekends or during the holidays. 
FOCUS: 

 Practise and consolidate the concepts that have been introduced during class time. 

 Introduce self-discipline and responsibility. 

 Reading - Develop consistency through daily reading to, with, or by parents/carers. 

 Mathematics - Practise of mathematics skills 

 Word study, including spelling, phonics as well as handwriting – Will be introduced as required. 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Date: Week 3 and 4 (May 6th – 17th) 
This week’s Homework 

 

Reading Word Study Mathematics 

Weekly Reading Spelling Individual Words Mathletics 

 Weekly Reading of 10-15 
minutes each week day. 
(Minimum of 4 days please).  

 Record each reading session 
in your Log book with a 
comment about the text. 

 The adult who listened to 
you read must sign each 
reading entry. 

 Teachers will check entries 
each week. 

 

 

 Each week your individual spelling 

words are written on your coloured 

sheet.  This is inside your blue 

folder. 

 Spelling words will primarily be 

drawn from our specific Letters and 

Sounds learning for the week. 

 Practise your individual spelling 

words using a strategy you have 

been taught at school.  For example 

Look, Say, Cover, Write and Check. 

 Spelling words will be tested each 

week. 

Topic Addition and 

Subtraction  

Activities Parents are able 

to view the required tasks 

in Mathletics.  The list for 

completion will appear as 

soon as your child logs 

into their Mathletics 

account. 

 

Handwriting (When required) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
If you have any questions regarding homework please contact your child’s teacher. 
 
Thank you 

https://highvaleps.vic.edu.au/parent-information/

